

## Rednal Hill Junior School

## **INSPIRE**

Headteacher: Mr. R Jones

Irwin Avenue, Rednal, Birmingham B45 8QY Tel: 0121-453 2520 Fax: 0121-457 9359

www.rednalhilljuniors.com

Wednesday, 09 September 2020

Dear Families,

I hope you are keeping well. It has been almost a week since our return and we are already finding there are some fine tweaks required to make the school day a little easier to manage. It is with this in mind that we would like to, from Monday 14<sup>th</sup> September, revise our approach to school uniform.

From Monday the 14<sup>th</sup> September children will be required to wear 'comfortable clothing' on the following days:

## **Comfortable Clothing Days**

3AY	Tuesday and Thursday	5NB	Wednesday and Friday
3KS	Tuesday and Thursday	5TH	Wednesday and Friday
3NC	Tuesday and Thursday	5VR	Wednesday and Friday
4EO	Tuesday and Wednesday	6LF	Monday and Thursday
4NE	Monday and Wednesday	6SC	Monday and Thursday
4SG	Wednesday and Friday	6SM	Monday and Thursday

The 'comfortable clothing' days coincide with the days that your child will be involved in the following types of lessons: sport, Physical Education (PE), science and forest school (Y3 only). If children come to school on these day in 'comfortable clothing' this will mean that they will not need to change their clothes during the school day.

Comfortable Clothing requirements:

- Footwear Trainers
- Leggings, jogging bottoms or shorts (weather permitting)
- T-shirt with short or long sleeves (no vest tops)
- Tracksuit top, fleece, hoodie, etc
- Please no revealing clothing (including cropped tops and hot pants) and no heeled shoes

It is essential that the comfortable clothes allow for outdoor physical activity and are cooling when the weather is warm and warming when the weather is cool.

Kind Regards,

Mr Jones